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Do YOU 

have mental health issues? 

Do YOU 

have a psychiatric "label"?

So do we!

Here is Your One-Page Guide to 

Mental Health Peer Advocacy 

in Lane County! 
Many of us who have a psychiatric diagnosis experience discrimination, police abuse, lack of quality services, lack of choice, unemployment, poverty and worse. Sound familiar?

You are not alone! This guide is by and especially for people who have personally experienced the mental health system.

Turn this page over for a few ways here in Lane County you may build your self-determination for your mental well being!

The Lane County Mental Health Consumer Advisory Committee is a place where mental health clients speak out! This is a public meeting where you can comment on local mental health services. We usually meet every 4th Tues. at 1:30 pm at Lane County Mental Health, 2411 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. Free refreshments. 

MindFreedom Lane County takes action for the human rights of psychiatric survivors! We usually meet monthly on the first Wednesday at 5:30 by our office, 454 Willamette, Second Floor. All ages are welcome, with a special youth program for teens and young adults. Wheelchair accessible. Free refreshments. Phone 345-9106. 

E-mail: lane@mindfreedom.org. 

Web: www.mindfreedom.org

The Opal Network is a new coalition for groups and individuals in Lane County to amplify the voice of mental health system clients! We meet fifth Tuesdays, which works out to every three months or so. Free refreshments. For info contact Bjo at LILA, see below.

Lane Independent Living Alliance (LILA) is a non-profit organization run by and for people with disabilities. LILA now has several special empowering programs for mental health clients. LILA is at the Atrium building at 10th and Olive. Phone Bjo at 607-7020. 

Email: bjoashwill@lilaoregon.org

City of Eugene Human Rights Program has had a commitment to human rights in mental health care for several years. You can drop by their office at 833 Willamette Street. For more info call Francisca at 682-5177.

SAFE/Wonderland is a community center run entirely by and for mental health consumers. They have Internet access, an art gallery, a drop-in center, and their own nearby mental health clinic. SAFE is at 230 Main St., Springfield (enter through back). Phone 762-4903. www.wonderland-safe.org
A mental health counselor who has bravely spoken out publicly for our human rights and empowerment is Ron Unger. Contact info: Center for Family Development, 1258 High  St., Eugene, phone 342-8437.

Laurel Hill has a program called "Pathways" with free classes on many topics for people in mental health care. Laurel Hill; 2145 Centennial Plaza. Phone 485-6340.

Lane County Ombudsman is a local advocate for issues related to mental health care. This is attorney Martin Henner. Phone 345-6466.

Oregon Advocacy Center is a state-wide federally-funded agency that is supposed to help with advocacy for people in mental health care. You may call toll free at 1-800-452-1694. 

[OVER PLEASE]

This is not a complete list. You are invited to submit your suggestions. 

To add your resource e-mail: lane@mindfreedom.org. Updated March 2008.


